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Global Enterprise Experience has been a wonderful experience for me, better than I had initially anticipated. I found a ‘new’ me while participating in GEE where I was able to bring out new ideas, take initiatives, and think proactively. Interacting with people across the ocean, quite unknown and bonded only by typed words on the webpages of GEE, was more than exciting. I was very glad to get 7 highly ambitious people as my teammates, all of whom were cooperative and courteous in work. All of them were willing to share ideas and contribute their dedicated work to complete the task in due time. 
We wasted few of initial days in deciding the business we would be doing, and confirming the country where our business would be based on. Those days were quite frustrating as no one seemed to find better business ideas, and some of them were even found to be uninterested on the project. But as soon as we finalized the topic and the country, everyone seemed to be enthusiastic about it. Our team leader was effective in deciding the work and all of us worked hard on our parts. The team leader again arranged our contribution in an attractive manner to make the report seem pleasant. 
For me the period of GEE participation turned out to be learning time. While researching on the social economic condition of women in the eastern part of my country, I learned how people live there, how discriminant the society was regarding the women’s socio-economic development, and how important the involvement of women in economic sector was for the development of the society. I even learnt how local resources could be utilized along with the women’s skills to provide them with an opportunity of self-reliance and self-sustainability. I interviewed few of the courteous ladies of those areas on phone and asked them about the prospect of different things on which they can excel to gain economic prosperity without needing men to help them. It was based on all these learning that I came up with the business idea for our proposal which was warmly entertained by my team mates. 
I had to face few hindrances on the way. I do not have an internet connection at my home, so I wasn’t able to interact with my teammates effectively. All I could do was post my ideas on the GEE website. My teammates found communication gap with me, and might have felt that I was interest on the project no more. Political turbulence, causing a weeklong shutting of national activities in the country, prevented access to internet for me. But my absence on those days was well compensated by my compatriots, Shishir, by entertaining other teammates with information about the country and the products for our business proposal. 
Finally, I would like to thank all my teammates for cooperating so well and respecting each other’s ideas and thoughts. I am also obliged to GEE for providing such a great learning opportunity. I am sure all the participants will be benefitted by this experience in many ways. 
